

6935 E Williams Field Rd | Mesa, AZ 85212 P: 480.988.9242 | F: 480-988-2405 houseofrefuge.org

December 1, 2017

Michelle Lind Arizona Association of Realtors 255 E Osborn Rd Ste 200 Phoenix, AZ 85012-2358

Dear Michelle,

Wow! Our hearts are overflowing with an abundance of gratitude! We simply cannot thank you enough for answering the call to help us in the fight against homelessness right here in our community.

Your generous gift of \$5,000.00 which we received on November 30, 2017 will be put to use immediately to provide assistance to families like Sariah. Sariah came to House of Refuge with her two boys after shuffling from shelters, motels and friends couches. Upon arriving Sariah had not been able to secure work. Through gifts such as yours we are able to provide full wraparound services for residents like Sariah, including individual case management, after school programing and tutoring, job resource assistance, and multiple classes on financial literacy, credit repair, parenting, and more. Sariah utilized this support system to secure work, purchase a vehicle and transition into permanent housing for herself and her boys.

As we send this letter thanks to you, be assured we are sending the love and gratitude of each of our families as well. You have made a difference in their lives that will impact these families forever. wheel a generous formities.

aret bor one formities.

With deep appreciation,

Melanie Moscicki Director of Development

P.S. We want to stay connected with you! Please feel free to contact me directly anytime at Melanie@HouseOfRefuge.org



2017/2018 Board of Directors

Mike McQuaid (President)

JM Management

Bill Hardin (Vice President)
Osborn Maledon

Melissa Kovacs (Secretary)
Firsteval

Jeff McMullin (Treasurer) Mansperger, Patterson & McMullin

Brent Downs
St. Joseph the Worker

Charlene Flaherty
The Cloudburst Group

Steve Gervais
St. Vincent de Paul

Derrick JohnsonWellnet Healthcare Services

Jonathan Koppell, PhD Arizona State University

Kendra Lee Arizona Public Service

Guy Mikkelsen Community Volunteer, Retired

Linda Mushkatel Community Volunteer, Retired

Joe Riley St. Vincent de Paul

TJ Swearengin Lee & Associates

Holly Zoe Dickinson Wright November 29, 2017

Arizona Association of Realtors c/o Paula Monthofer 255 E. Osborn Rd., Suite 200 Phoenix, AZ 85012

Dear Ms. Monthofer,

On behalf of the Human Services Campus (HSC) and the Lodestar Day Resource Center (LDRC) Boards of Directors, staff and clients, thank you for your generosity and support.

Your donation of \$5,000.00 helps significantly as we work to end homelessness and assist individuals to create positive, long-term life changes. Annually, more than 7,000 men and women experiencing homelessness are provided services on the Campus. The Brian Garcia Welcome Center provides intake and assessment services for 700 individuals each month and connects clients with our campus partners who collaborate to meet the common goal of empowering men and women to rebuild their lives and end homelessness.

The HSC and the LDRC, the program arm of the HSC, are 501 (c)(3) tax exempt, charitable organizations; and are eligible for the Arizona's Charitable Organization tax credit. The IRS EIN for the HSC is 46-3333160 and the IRS EIN for the LDRC is 26-0235106. This letter confirms that you did not receive any goods or services in connection with this donation.

Again, thank you for being a partner in helping to end homelessness and for investing in our community.

Much 1

Gratefully yours,

Sheila D. Harris, PhD Executive Director

Creating Solutions to End Homelessness

Human Services Campus/Lodestar Day Resource Center 204 S. 12th Avenue | Phoenix, AZ 85007 | (602) 229-5155